
North Cadbury and Yarlington Parish Council Rights of Way Report – May 2021 

Work Completed 

WN 19/103 Finger post reinstated.  

Outstanding Issues 

WN 19/1 (Smallway Lane east) access overgrown, broken stile, no finger post. No access at 

junction with Frog Lane no stile or way marking. ROW officer aware. Not a priority at 

this time.  (Has been an issue since before Sept. 2019) 

WN 19/2 Fingerpost down. (Reported Dec. 2020) 

WN 19/78 ROW officer has agreed to replace gate at southern entrance to this footpath. 

WN 31/7 Tree down and foliage blocking path.   (Reported July 2020) 

WN 19/105 Condition of byway is ‘appalling’. Rob Coate intending to meet with Paul Longman 

w/c 3rd May to agree where bollards are to be sited.    

WN 19/95 Bridge to be re-built.  

WN19/27 Maize harvested but crop for sheep fodder sown. No path. Landowner unknown.  

WN 22/16 Maize harvested but path not reinstated. Land owned by The Newt. 

WN 19/91 Exit to Woolston Road continues to be unofficially diverted. Electric fence has been 

erected around field. Unprotected wire crosses unofficial stile.  (Reported summer 

2020 and again directly to ROW officer Feb. 2021) 

WN 19/74 Gate mechanism at Cary Rd. end is very stiff. (Reported April 2021) 

WN 19/65 ROW has been unofficially diverted for many months.  (Reported Feb. 2021) 

WN 19/106 Churned up by vehicle. Deep ruts. Drainage ditches overflowing and full of debris. 

Membrane supporting path showing through in many place. (Reported March 2021) 

WN 19/25 (Galhampton) Cross piece on stile adrift. Barbed wire exposed. (Reported April 2021) 

Unstable stile by telephone box at Hearn Lane. (Reported April 2021) 

KV and PPLO have contacted Sue Seager at The Newt to remind her that footpaths 

at North Cadbury, Galhampton, Woolston and Yarlington will need to be cut 

through.  (April 2021) 

Circular walks project 

Sites for display board at Galhampton still uncertain.  Estimates for printing of maps, production of 

signs, purchase of posts, postcrete etc., obtained and sent to councillors. Wincanton Print will 

undertake printing of large maps for display cases when OS map has been received from SCC. 

Wincanton Print have advised on most economical way forward with individual maps and directions. 

Eve Wynn (ROW Officer) has been very helpful with advice at this stage of the project.  

   

 


